
A Message from Councilman Michael Nowakowski

Protect Your Home From
Burglary This Summer

Did you know that crime rates historically rise

during the summer months? A rise in vandalism is

common, in addition to an increase in burglaries

and theft. For more information on how to protect

your home go to: phoenix.gov/police/burgti1.html.

Councilman
Michael Nowakowski

Sign up for email alerts:
phoenix.gov/district7

Se Habla Español

Important Phone Numbers:

Councilman Michael Nowakowski
Council District 7

602-262-7492
council.district.7@phoenix.gov

Abandoned Vehicles: 602-495-0809
Blight on Properties: 602-262-7844

Crime Stop: 602-262-6151
Graffiti Busters: 602-495-7014
Illegal Dumping: 602-262-7251

twitter.com/MRNowakowski

facebook.com/MichaelRNowakowski

Please join Councilman Michael Nowakowski for a
neighborhood meeting regarding the recent crimes in
the area and how you can protect yourself, and your
neighborhood. Meet your precinct commander and
your community action officers. Learn about the
resources the city can provide to your community.
Everyone is welcome to attend. 

Councilman Michael Nowakowski 

Commander Chris Crockett, South Mountain Precinct 

South Mountain Precinct Community Action Officers 

Commander Michael Parra, Estrella Precinct 

Estrella Precinct Community Action Officers 

City of Phoenix Neighborhood Services 

City of Phoenix Parks and Recreation

Tuesday, May 17th at 6:30 p.m.
Trailside Point Elementary School Library 

7275 W. Vineyard Road, 85339 

 


